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HALE NANI (BIG ISLAND) INMATE REPORTED MISSING FROM 

REINTEGRATION CENTER 
 
HAWAII – Hale Nani inmate Railee Santos was reported missing tonight by staff at the 

reintegration center. Hawaii County police were notified.  
 
Santos was present at a 6 p.m. headcount. He was unaccounted for one hour later. Staff did a 
search and immediately called police.  
 
Santos was serving time for Terroristic Threatening. His sentence end date was June of this year. 
Escape 2 is expected to be added to his charges once he is found.  
 
Santos is 20 years old. He is 5'5" tall and weighs 115 lbs. He has brown hair and brown eyes.  
 
If seen, please call 911.  
 
Hale Nani, HCCC’s reintegration program, is located in Panewa. Hale Nani offers offenders 
reintegration services and a work release program for sentenced inmates who will be released on 
the island of Hawaii. 

 
# # # 

(See attached file: Railee Santos picture) 
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